
 

Whereas the City of Windsor terminated the employment of an Auditor General who requested a value for money 
audit of Enwin Utilities Ltd., and whereas there have been allegations of a conflict of interest regarding a member of 

the audit committee employed by Enwin Utilities Ltd. who recommend the termination of the Auditor General, be it 

resolved that we the undersigned, taxpaying residents and property owners in the Corporation of the City of Windsor, 
hereby request the Ministry of Housing and Municipal affairs to ask the Ontario Auditor General to conduct a full 

business, operational and money-for-value audit of Enwin Utilities Ltd., Enwin Energy Ltd., and Windsor Canada 
Utilities Limited pursuant to the Municipal Affairs Act of Ontario. 
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